
    

 

MESSAGE FROM THE MANAGING COMMITTEE 2015-16 

Dear colleagues, 

The preparations for our Annual Scientific and Social Jamboree BOA FOCUS 2015 to be held on 28,29,30th August 2015  

are going on well. Those of you who have not registered so far should do immediately. The detailed scientific 

programme shall be announced in some time. 

The response to the first two CME this academic year  was very encouraging. Have  planned a few more after our 

annual conference. Your suggestions are welcome. 

Shall keep you updated. 

Regards 

Vijay Bhatt 

President BOA 

Managing  committee. 

 


